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11.05.11   
 
Illinois Yearly Meeting 
Site Envisioning Committee 
 

Report to Continuing Committee at the meetinghouse in St Louis 

 
We met once since Annual Sessions 0n 09.10.11 at the Rorems’ House in 
Kankakee. We reviewed a matrix of input assembled from the reports submitted 
by the standing committees and monthly meetings. We also reviewed the master 
plan map prepared using the same data, and a draft of the history of the site 
development from the first visioning retreat to the present. This history has been 
refined and will be published in the winter edition of Among Friends. 
 
Our next meeting will be held in McNabb on 11.19.11. We will be meeting with 
representatives of the standing committees to review and craft a refinement to 
the master plan. This plan will then be presented for general review to all those in 
the yearly meeting wishing to attend. That meeting will be held on 01.21.12 at a 
site to be determined. The seasoning coming out of that meeting will be 
integrated into the plan and submitted to the Spring Continuing Committee for 
review prior to its presentation at Annual Sessions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Chip Rorem 
Clerk 
 
 


